
Please oppose HB 1181 

This bill does nothing to improve the lives of North Dakotans, and in fact may cause harm to 
many. Gender and sex have different definitions; there is no benefit to have artificial and 
restrictive definitions in statute. Even DNA cannot prove one’s gender.  

Keep hate speech out of statute. I would support legislation that encourages respect and support 
for everyone that lives here.  

Sincerely,  

Rose Nichols, District 34 

 


